
  

For $1/vote you can choose a costume for Computer Science 
professor to wear on Halloween day. Professors will wear 

costumes that get the most number of votes.  
You can vote any number of times! 

You can submit your first votes during ACM meeting on 
Wednesday, October 26 8pm-9pm in Alden Hall. 

 
You must make your $1/vote contribution in person to one 

of the ACM officers (SJ Guillaume, Claire Pickhardt, 
Allison Cabo, Michael Dilla) or the chapter faculty sponsor, 

Dr. Jumadinova, to have your vote count. 
ACM-Allegheny Chapter will accept votes and contributions 

daily until 5pm Friday, October 28. 
 

Join us for Costume Celebration Party on October 31  
12pm - 1pm in Alden. Wear a costume to compete for 

the Best Costume Prize!  
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